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31 August 20221.

TfL long-term funding settlement letter added.

28 July 20222.

Added new letter.

13 July 20223.

Added settlement extension letter for the period from 13 July 2022 to 28
July 2022.

27 June 20224.

Added settlement extension letter for the period from 26 February 2022
to 13 July 2022.

23 June 20225.

A response about TfL from the Transport Secretary to the Mayor of
London.

15 March 20226.

Added letters extending already existing funding and financing
agreements for Transport for London from December 2021 until February
2022.

25 February 20227.

Added settlement letter for the period from February 2022 to June 2022.

1 June 20218.

Addition of response letter by Secretary of State dated 1 June 2021.

1 June 20219.

Added settlement letter for the period from May 2021 to December 2021.

23 January 202110.

Letter altered to include original annexes on H2 passenger revenue
forecast by period and Oversight Group terms of reference.

http://www.government-world.com/transport-for-london-settlement-letter/
http://www.government-world.com/transport-for-london-settlement-letter/
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/transport-for-london-settlement-letter#full-history


1 November 202011.

First published.


